

Submit your flotilla or division newsletter and receive recognition for your members' contributions.

## **Contest Rules:**

- Units must have successfully published three or more issues of a unit publication.
- Unit newsletters must be published at least quarterly during the year.
- Each entry must be identified with the name of the editor and the division/flotilla.
- Entries will be judged using the standards contained in the current USCG Auxiliary Publication Manual.
- Entries will be evaluated on several categories including design, layout, writing quality, photojournalism, and use of The Associated Press Style Guide.
- Submissions should have been produced between May 1, 2020, and May 31, 2021.
- Send your best three issues to R. Michael Stringer, District Staff Officer-Publications at <a href="mailto:dso.pb.d7@gmail.com">dso.pb.d7@gmail.com</a> no later than June 1, 2021.

**NOTE:** Any activities, photos, projects, or missions depicted in your newsletter submissions must comply with both CDC and CG Auxiliary protocols for COVID-19 prevention that were in effect at the time of publication.

## Submit your e-newsletter to the District 7 Publications Contest

The District 7 Publication Contest is separate from the National Publication Contest. You may submit the same, or any three issues to the National contest separately. Details on the National Contest rules can be found at the following link: <a href="http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=A-DEPT&category=contest-rules">http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=A-DEPT&category=contest-rules</a>

